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We are saying goodbye and happy retirement to Mrs King our Head Teacher of 27 years! It is hard to put into 
words the huge contribution she has made to hundreds of children who have passed through Ashley High School 
since 1995 and her exceptional supportive role for colleagues. Mrs King, you will be missed by everyone and we 

are hoping that you will stay in touch with us! We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Ogburn (Deputy Head Teacher) 
and Mrs Vanezis (Science Teacher). We would like to wish them all a very enjoyable retirement and I am sure you 

will all agree a well-earned rest! 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 



 
  


